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Jessie Waldman - CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe); Memo

o County
From:  Tara Jackson <tara@wcplan.com>

To: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org> ;

Date: 7/7/2021 8:17 PM JuL 08 2071
Subject: CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe); Memo

ilding Services

Hi Jessie,

Thank you for your work on the updated memo. It looks great and we really appreciate all of the
coordination!

There are a few typos that may need to be corrected before being incorporated into the deed
restriction:
Page 2, 6th paragraph: There are quotation marks after including any proposed mitigation fencing,
however that is not a direct quote from the report.
Page 4, 20c: ...”fence shall be maintained as open space, as native habitat....

20d: ...”during winter and then regrow and get go to seed that following year.
Page 6, 23viii: There is a duplicate “Potential impact to Headland Wallflower....” (It is repeated on
two lines.)
Page 7, 23ix: “converted to native habit habitat.

Thanks!

Tara Jackson, Planner

Wynn Coastal Planning, Inc.

703 North Main Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

ph: 707-964-2537

fax: 707-964-2622
www.WCPlan.com and on FaceBook
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution

or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify

us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.
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